
Mr. Rodriguez, 

 

     Good afternoon sir, thank you for the response an interest in our plans.  The Coast Guard does have a 

number of outreach campaigns for boating safety, America's Waterway Watch, and various others.  We 

also use Auxiliary members of the Coast Guard for outreach and boating safety and additionally, we have 

a field office in Ponce that has likely addressed issues in your area in the past.  I suggest we setup a call 

or other venue to discuss in greater detail possibly next week or soon after.  Have a wonderful weekend 

and I look forward to identifying ways that we can compliment our efforts for preparedness in areas where 

our plans overlap. 

 

v/r, 

Wade Gough 

U.S. Coast Guard 

Sector San Juan 


